From: Doug Clarke <dclarke@ci.banning.ca.us>
To: Pamela Rein yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, May 2, 2011 6:37 AM

Subject: Fw: Code Enforcement - Banning White House

Pamela

Yes the items you mentioned are correct. However, I feel there are things that you might not understand about City government, which is, it is up to the City's Attorney to deemed correspondence among departments as public information or not. If you would contact the City for information concerning the conditions for the Banning White House, they can tell you if the conditions or actions are for public knowledge at this point in time.

Doug Clarke Assistant Fire Marshal Banning Fire Services (951) 922-3211 Phone (951) 922-0318 Fax dclarke@ci.banning.ca.us

From: Pamela Rein [mailto and analysis ahoo.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2011 10:23 AM

To: Doug Clarke

Subject: RE: Code Enforcement - Banning White House

Dear Mr. Clarke,

This email is to confirm two telephone conversations I had with you yesterday, April 26, 2011.

In the first conversation you stated that you had compiled a "list" that identified certain improvements that will have to be made to the Banning White House in order to bring it into compliance. You stated that you had submitted this list to the City of Banning .

You further stated that you agreed that the Banning White House was currently not in compliance and that it was your agency's responsibility to ensure such compliance, however, so far no enforcement has taken place.

In my second conversation with you - only minutes later - I asked you to provide me with a copy of the list you had referred to. While you acknowledged that this was a public document, you refused my request to release it and pointed me to the City of Banning instead.

Should the above not correctly reflect our conversation, please let me know immediately.

Sincerely,

Pam Rein

WWW.THEBANNINGINFORMER.COM